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May 1, 2024 
 
Due to the nature of the changes to the current safety assessment tool, the CERAP Committee 
did not complete a report for 2023. The Committee asks for a pause in reporting due to the lack 
of data available for the new tool. The Committee plans to resume reporting in 2025, when the 
data becomes available. The Committee looks forward to evaluating this new safety assessment 
tool.   
 


